
  WATER DISTRICT 29H – MARSH CREEK 
 SPECIAL ADIVSORY COMMITTEE MEETING 
 June 30, 2022 at 4pm -  via Webex 
 

 

Dianna Burden, Secretary,  called the meeting to order at 4:05 pm  

 

Dianna opened the floor to nominations for chairman.  Lynn Bastian nominated Dale Lish as chairman 

and Kathy Spiegel seconded. All were in favor.  

 

Attendance via video: IDWR  Steve Visosky, Meghan Carter,  Watermaster, Kristin Evans, Treasurer 

Dianna Burden.  Via phone: Dale Lish, Lynn Bastian, Kathy Spiegel,  

Chairman Lish:  Thanked IDWR staff for their time and resources.  He said the letter that was mailed to 

the individual water users was educational. He asked if Meghan or Steve had any thoughts or 

information to share.   

Status update:  Steve said the IDWR staff had been working in District’s 29 H and 29D filling in for Kristin 

and they will continue to provide assistant support managing priority dates and measuring devices.  

Then he turned the meeting over to Kristin.  

Watermaster, Kristin Evans: brought a doctor’s release as of July 11, 2022 and said she was excited to 

get back to work.  She loves her job and has really missed working with everyone.     

Chairman Lish said they were glad to hear she had a return date.  Lynn Bastian asked if there was any 

input from the IDWR assistants.  Steve said they had multiple resources working on compliance and 

some users were curtailed.  Dale asked how many were curtailed? Steve did not have the exact number; 

but said they would give Kristin all the information they gathered.  About 30 users had rented water and 

they were trying to simplify the process. It seems the best point of contact is the telephone, but IDWR 

did not have current phone numbers for everyone.  Lynn said we are glad Kristin was returning and we 

support her 100%.     

Chairman Lish summarized the meeting: Things will continue as normal for now.  Kristin will be back on 

July 11, 2022 and if things change the advisory committee will be notified.  Kristin said she will let 

everyone know if anything changes, but she fully expects to return to her duties on July 11, 2022. 

Lynn made a motion to adjourn, Kathy seconded the motion and all were in favor.  

 

Meeting adjourned 4:35 pm 

 

Minutes recorded by: Dianna Burden, Secretary 


